
EIP
EIP to exhibit at NewBiz 
Freshers Fair 2018

On Friday 23 March EIP will be exhibiting at NewBiz Freshers Fair, an event for young and 

growing businesses. The event will be held by LightStart at Platform, New Station Street, 

Leeds.

After a successful inaugural show last year, NewBiz Freshers Fair returns for 2018 

bigger and better. EIP will be there to provide advice on how businesses can benefit from 

their Intellectual Property.

Alongside receiving advice from a variety of service providers, NewBiz Freshers Fair also 

provides the opportunity for attendees to network with fellow young businesses and make 

valuable local connections. To find out more, and register to attend click here
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https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/newbiz-freshers-fair-friday-23rd-march-2018-tickets-37994703180?aff=eac2
https://eip.com/e/uadcdq

